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ASU Lake Havasu’s Memorable
End-of-the-Year Celebration
By Richa Sharma

A moment of tranquility

SU Lake Havasu held an end-of-the-

year celebration party on April 19,

2024, from 5 PM to 8 PM at Rotary

Park. All faculty, students, and
families were invited. This event was managed
by the student services team: Blair, Emily, and
Tatyna. Their efforts to make this event more fun
were really commendable. What struck me the
most was the selection of the day and time. It was
the best thing because the chosen day and time
were ideal for everyone, allowing most people to
attend the event, which demonstrates that ASU at
Lake Havasu strives for inclusivity.

Moreover, there was delicious food like veggie
sandwiches, nachos, salsa dips, meaty tacos, ham
sandwiches, veggie pizzas, meat pizzas, and plenty
of cold drinks. There were around 40 people in the
park; some were playing volleyball, some were
sitting with their friends and chit-chatting, some
were taking pictures, and some were putting
their toes in the water. This fun get-together was
simplistic and beautiful, not overly fancy.

After a tiring semester, this event was much

needed, especially for students who would
be leaving next semester, as it gave them an
opportunity to celebrate their last moments with
everyone. Similarly, this event serves as a stress
buster for students who are unable to return home
for the summer and would otherwise feel bored
on campus. Furthermore, such events provide an
opportunity for a fun gathering since we don’t
often get to see all the members on campus.
Personally, due to my studies, I am usually
confined to my home and don’t get a chance
to go out in nature. However, I am grateful for
these events as I can come out and spend time in
nature, and the best part is capturing magnificent
pictures for my social media accounts.

Overall, I highly encourage all students,
especially international students, to attend
such events, as these fun gatherings rejuvenate
us. In this busy world, it is important to find
time to have fun. I am thankful to ASU Lake
Havasu and the student services team for
giving me the opportunity to attend such
fascinating events. I look forward to more
such exciting events in the future!
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